





Karen DeMaria

From: Karen DeMaria

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 12:45 PM
To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: FW: 911 Fleming

From: John Cole <shadetreeservices@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23,2019 11:51 AM

To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 911 Fleming

Karen, Here are the photos of the Gumbo Limbo lifting the pavers. This tree was planted around 10 years ago and was
planted in the wrong place on the property line it has destroyed the fence and is causing major issues with neighboring

driveway. The owner is will to fully mitigate it to finish closing off the yard with the new fence

Permit will be turned in within the hour. They are really needing this to be on the May agenda so they can finalize the
fence in that area and make repairs to the neighbors driveway

Respectively

John Cole

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone






















